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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
seeking the public’s help identifying a suspect in an armed robbery Sunday evening that
resulted in gunfire.

Deputies initially responded about 6 p.m. to the Krishna Indian Grocery store at 2110
Greenridge Road in North Charleston. An investigation showed that a male had pulled out a
firearm, demanded money and threatened to shoot the store clerk during a confrontation.

The male ran from the store and fired gunshots at a witness as he fled through the parking lot of
8085 Rivers Ave. No one was injured.

Surveillance video showed the confrontation inside the store.

Anyone with information on the suspect’s identity is asked to call CCSO Detective Tim
McCauley at 843-529-6205 or tmccauley@charlestoncounty.org. People who wish to remain
anonymous can call Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

A portion of the video is available for download upon request to pio@charlestoncounty.org. The
video contains explicit language.

Still images from the video are below.
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Still images show the suspect in the July 16 incident at 2110 Greenridge Road.
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